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JOINT PUBLIC STATEMENT ON THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY FIRE DEPARTMENT/EMS STAFFING CIRCUIT COURT  
DECISION ON TEMPORARY RESTRAINING ORDER FILING 

  

GREENBELT, MD — On June 28, 2024, the City of Greenbelt, the Town of Berwyn Heights, and the City of 

College Park filed a Temporary Restraining Order (TRO) in response to the Prince George’s County’s Fire 

Staffing Reallocation Plan that would reassign career personnel from Fire/EMS Stations 814 Berwyn Heights 

and Fire/EMS Station 835 Greenbelt on July 1.  

Today the Prince George’s County Circuit Court held a hearing and denied the TRO.  We are disappointed our 

request was denied but are committed to working with officials to ensure the safety of our residents and 

emergency personnel. 
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